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A Message about our Mobile Food Pantry

It was a busy Tuesday morning downstairs in the Mona Galloway Food Pantry. Gary
Mouton and Jay Law transported approximately 2000 Ibs. of food from Project Hope
to the church to be uncrated, shelved and sacked. This is our monthly order for
distribution to the veterans currently being helped in Hot Springs and Pine Bluff as
well as the first Saturday distribution to the Mt. Pine area.

Gary and Jay were met at the church by Glenn Wortham, Richard Sanders, Ed
Wallace and Trent Cole. These men worked tirelessly, in the heat, to unload the
trailer, open the cartons and place them in the pantry where Debbie Perryman,
Carolyn Law, Carla Fish, Loraine Melcher, Jean Fleming, and Debbie Mouton
meticulously stocked the shelves.

This crew was followed by another group of volunteers who make the food pantry
run smoothly by sacking and shelving the bags. Working this week were Slade
Strickland, Carla Fish, Pam Van Vickle, DeCarla Hilliard, Marilynn Tanner, Connie
Thomason, Elizabeth Strickland and Pat Eubanks. After a productive sacking, Trent
Cole and Ed Wallace transported fifty food bags to the Hot Springs Veterans Clinic.
There will be another grocery sacking next Tuesday to complete the August 3rd
commitment to Mt. Pine. Glenn Wortham and one of our newest volunteers, Scott
Luchesi, will make the delivery.

While these are just a few of our volunteers this month, there are many others who,
during the year, make it possible for the food pantry to remain viable.

There is a place of service for you! We are especially in need of “man” power.
If you are interested in joining us in our endeavor to stamp out food
insecurity, please reach out. We do not have a set day of the month. It
depends on our availability to pick up the food from Project Hope. We do send
an email to our volunteer list in advance of food pick up to advise of work
dates. Interested in being on the volunteer list? Call the church office at 501-
922-1030 and Bettie will give the information to Judy.

A big thanks to all of you who are making a difference!

Ashley Nutter and Judy Nutter



Scripture Text, Sermon Title and Music

Praise Service at 9:00 a.m.
Firm Foundation

July 21 Indescribable
Build My Life
The Heart of Worship
Mark 6: 45-52 We Fall Down
“ ”» Traditional Service at 11:00 a.m.
Take Heart Praise Him! Praise Him!
Sweet By and By
i The Unclouded Day
Pastor Chris Hemund | Will Sing the Wondrous Story
Are Ye Able
9th Sunday after Pentecost Offertory Vocal Solo:

“How Great Thou Art” - Carmen Edwards
arr. Lloyd Larson

Altar Flowers

Altar flowers for this Sunday are given by
Lee Ann and Jesse Branch in celebration
of their 30th anniversary (July 21)!
CONGRATULATIONS!

Radio Ministry

The RADIO MINISTRY for this Sunday is sponsored by
Ricky and DeCarla Hilliard in celebration of their 41st
anniversary. Congratulations!

The sermon for Sunday, July 21, will be broadcast
on the radio station KVRE 92.9 on July 28, at 11:00 am and 5:30 pm.

Reminder, the sermon will be from the prior Sunday.

Use the LINK below to listen to the radio station anytime.
Click this Link for KVRE 92.9 FM




Continue to keep the family
and friends of
Bill Evans in your prayers.

Bill passed away Saturday,
July 13, two days before his
87th birthday.

B - ST ,@] A graveside service will be
- ——— held at CedarVale Cemetery,
200 Minorca Road, tomorrow, Friday, July 19, at 11:00 a.m.

All are welcome to attend and support Sherry and the family.

Obituary LINK - Bill Evans
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SHappy Wedding
Anniversary.
May God bless you.
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Happy Birthday
Happy Anniversary
7/20 Richard East
7/20 Phyllis Titterington 7/18 Mike & Jean Fleming

7/21 Bruce Schiefelbein
7/22 Lisa Goodwin

7/22 Mary Lynn Pollard
7/22 Carolyn Riley

7/22 Bob Shoemaker
7/23 Gary Buettner
7/25 Kim Land

7/26 Frances Lunsford
7/27 Sherry Zumbrunn
=/28 Gloria Cukjati

7/21 Jesse & Lee Ann Branch
7/21 Ivan & Helen Williams
7/23 James & Susan Holick
7/23 Myra & R.K. Sanders
7/24 David Childs & Alice Canham
7/24 Bill & Betty Ann Sample
v/25 Daryl & Betty Gress

7/25 Jim & Deanna Kincheloe
7/27 Wally & Pattie Melik
7/27 George & Pat Sisterhen
8/01 Therral & Molly Wilson
8/01 Dean & Kimberly Winter



OPPORTUNITY  Make sure
CENTER |

to stop by
the
Opportunity
Center in
the Narthex
each time
you are in
the church.

Serving and helping at
SIGN-UP SHEETS Jackson House. July volunteers
AVAILABLE at the Jackson House: Susan
Duit, Art Torpy, Pam Van Vickle,
Connie Thomason, and Carol
Adams.

5 B ﬁ Village Walk for Cancer Research will be
= Eﬁ *’/ collecting new and gently worn shoes in

July and August. A BOX IS AVAILABLE AT

C!eangig 0{:;’\"3% Wc need your TH E OPPORTUNITY TABLE.

shoes!
Village Walk for Cancer Research
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS to VUMC

On July 14, during the Traditional Service,
Darrell & Angela Adkins joined as
members of Village UMC.

Welcome, Darrell & Angela! We are so happy
to have you join our VUMC Family!

If you see the Adkins on Sunday or any other
time, take a moment to introduce yourself
and welcome them.

~~~Look for an email in the next few days with contact and Shepherd
group information on our new members.~~~

During our July 14 Traditional Service,
Lance and JoAnne Emerson join as
members of the VUMC congregation.

Welcome, Lance & JoAnne! We are so glad
you have become a part of the VUMC Family!
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. Church friends, take time to introduce
| yourself when you see the Emerson'’s around
the church. Also, wearing your name tags
helps everyone you meet.
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Our Praise Service (Sunday morning
at 9:00a.m.) is in need of
percussionists.

The church has available 2 Cajon Drums,
Bongos, a Drum Set, Conga plus other forms
of percussion instruments. Contact Stephen
Edds at stephen@villageumc.net or visit with
him at the church if you can help the church
with this need or know someone we can ask.

"N Dear Village United Methodist Church,

Thank you for your support for the
Community Wide Ice Cream Social and
Bake Sale! Each and every one of you

y helped in many ways to make the event a
success.

Kudos to Gwen and her committees!!

We don't have the final numbers yet, but everyone left with smiles on
their faces and stomachs full of the delicious baked goods offered and
Blue Bell Ice Cream!

We had over sixty members that donated bake good items including four men
in the congregation. There were over forty volunteers who took on the task of
working both the Noon - 2 and the 4 - 6 shift. Our "CHURCH VILLAGE"
provided help in so many areas, from beginning to end and we give a huge
thank you to the United Methodist Men for dipping the ice cream and for table
and chair setup and take down.

The next United Women in Faith meeting will be October 7th as
September 2nd is Labor Day and the church is closed. All women are
welcome!

Susan Torpy, United Women in Faith President Gwen Davis, Chairperson
Ice Cream Social

~~~NEXT WEEK WILL INCLUDE PICTURES
FROM THE ICE CREAM SOCIAL~~



Enneagram Fives (5)

are gathering Monday, August 19, from
10:00-11:30 a.m., in the parlor. Let Mary
Anne know if you are planning to attend.

Her email is maryanne@yvillageumc.net.

I Outreach Bulletin Board
(”{d ‘ Updating the OUTREACH bulletin board is an
S ongoing, year-round opportunity. Are you
V‘ part of one of our Mission Ministry Teams?
Take a picture of your Team when they are
Ministries helping someone in need. Send pictures to

be included on our bulletin board to Debbie
Mouton or to communications@yvillageumc.net and Lisa will
forward to Debbie.
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Traveling with Jesus

THE WORSHIP
HALLWAY BULLETIN BOARD

Have you turned in a "Traveling
with Jesus" for the hallway bulletin
board?

Please send a_picture of you and any
type of background that would be of
interest to show you "Traveling with
Jesus." Having your vehicle in the
picture would be great, also.

Staying local this summer? A picture of
you somewhere local will be great. A
lake, a golf course, parked outside a
restaurant, downtown Hot Springs, to

name a few ideas.

Send your picture to the email

address -
communications@villageumc.net.




w MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE WALK AND
PLAN TO PARTICIPATE
alker or Spectator
V ILLA R (Walk Spectator)
for Cancer Research (Individual or make it a Family Adventure)

We have made it convenient for you! Sign up at church!
BUT if you sign up online ... mark your team as
Village United Methodist Church.

The Village Walk for Cancer Research is the last Saturday in September
(September 28). Our church is taking an active part this year and
registration at the church has begun.

Last year we had over 100 persons sign up for the VUMC team. Make this
year the year to be included in the count of supporting cancer research.
When it is time to sign up, make sure to show you are a part of the Village
United Methodist Church team.

The UMCOR Sager Brown Mission
Trip for 2025

For a great time of fun, food, fellowship, work and
service, plan now to join the UMCOR Sager Brown
2025 Mission Trip to Baldwin, Louisiana: Sunday,
March 23 - Friday, March 28, 2025. A non-refundable
registration fee of $40 per person is required for
those planning to attend. In addition to the non-
refundable deposit, there is a cost for room and
board that is due in the early spring of 2025. For

further information and to sign up now, contact
Glenn Wortham

At the UMCOR Sager Brown Depot, there are

opportunities for volunteers to create and check Hygiene Kits and
Cleaning Kits. Also, on the fourth Wednesday of each month volunteers
distribute USDA food commodities from the Depot to senior citizens in
the Food for Seniors Program. Our group will be there at that time. There
are also opportunities to work in the community assisting in light home
repairs, building wheelchair ramps in the Hearts and Hands for Homes
program, provide light housekeeping, assisting at a shelter for survivors
of domestic abuse and providing assistance at a ministry for disabled
adults. And last but not least there is assisting in providing maintenance
on the campus grounds. As you can see, there is work for every
volunteer. It is a joy and blessing for every volunteer; for making new
friends while working beside volunteers from other churches across the
USA, the knowledge that kits being made/checked will be received by
people in need, the joy and pride as a completed pallet of kits ready for
shipment are blessed and the smiles on the faces of seniors as they
receive their monthly boxes of food. If there is enough interest, a meeting
will be held at church to provide more information.

4anay no "_ s

SAGER-BROWN
|' 101 SAGER-BROWN RD.
SALDWIN, LA

Come! Join us in reaching out to others in a special way.



RECYCLE PRINTER
CARTRIDGES Bring your used printer

cartridges to the church!

Help the Animal Welfare League by recycling
your used printer cartridges! These ink cartridges must be EMPTY in
order for them to be used for this need. A collection basket is available in
the church office. Thank you for your support in this mission opportunity,
while helping the environment by recycling your used cartridges!

><> Internet links of interest <><

Lectionary UMC Hymnal The Faith We Sing
ARUMC LINK Calendar LINK LINK Hymnal LINK
Cokesbury
1938

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

August 4 @3:00p.m. Voices Rising "An Afternoon of Suprises”
Village Bible Church, 100 Ponderosa Tickets $10/adults;
$5/children

August 7 @ 3:00p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal Resumes

September 28 Village Walk for Cancer Research Sign up at
church. Be part of the VUMC Team.

Did you miss worshiping with us this
past Sunday?

Watch online anytime!

CLICK THIS LINK for July 14 Praise
Worship Service

CLICK THIS LINK for the July 14
Traditional Service

SPECIAL VIDEO FROM OUR BISHOP
Bishop Laura Merrill sermon from South
Central Jurisdictional Conference




Click this LINK to Sign up Online for the 2024 Pledge
Card form AND the 2024 Time and Talents form.

CLICK LINK BELOW to see the VUMC Weekly
Calendar LINK July 21 WEEKLY Calendar
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